Data Submitted (UTC 11): 9/15/2022 1:52:11 PM

First name: Brett Last name: Anon Organization:

Title:

Comments: To whom it may concern, please do not allow this to happen. Montana is a very special place to those who reside in the state, and those who visit the state. It is a special place for a reason. It truly is the Last Best Place with its vast amount of raw, natural beauty. As an avid outdoorsman, it does not seem like a good idea to allow out-of-state developers to strip away the natural outdoors environment for "luxury" purposes, ultimately looking to profit off our public land. Especially a place so naturally beautiful like Holland Lake. It is a relatively untouched area where many go to find solitude or enjoy the outdoors with their loved ones. I have great memories at Holland Lake and I am sure I am not the only one. Please think of the future of Montana and allow it to continue to be the Last Best Place. I love Montana for its untouched beauty. Please do not let out-of-state money influence our state and it's inhabitants. They do not have an understanding of the local community and what these public land areas mean to us and our families.